Antonia Hover

CORRESPONDENCE
6/10/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 04632-2021

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Angie Calhoun

Thursday, June 10, 2021 11:27 AM
Consumer Correspondence

Diane Hood

FW: To CLK Docket 20210015

Proposed rate increase ; Utility Complaint

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015.



Antonia Hover

From: Sue Grove <sohlerk@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 10:57 AM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Proposed rate increase

Angela,

| am a current customer with FPL.

Regards,
Dennis & Sue Grove

Sent from my iPhone



Antonia Hover

From: Sue Grove <sohlerk@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 5:49 AM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Utility Complaint

The proposed rate increase of $2 Billion over the next four years is causing great concern with the elderly in Florida.
The majority of elderly Floridians are on a fixed income and are already having concerns about housing and drug costs.

This rate increase will have a major effect on the elderly @

Sent from my iPhone





